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October 16, 2019 

 

STATEMENT: 
 

TO:  Historic and Design Review Commission, City of San Antonio 
 

RE:  Item B-10:  434 Sherman  

 Historic District:  Dignowity Hill 

HDRC Case No.: 2019-117 

 

The Conservation Society of San Antonio concurs with the OHP staff 

recommendation regarding the proposed project at 434 Sherman in the Dignowity 

Hill Historic District.  The proposed project is out of scale with the neighboring 

structures and the fenestration patterns are inconsistent with those found 

throughout the Dignowity Hill Historic District. 

We urge the Historic and Design Review Commission to encourage the owners to 

develop a project more in keeping with the historic context of Dignowity Hill. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

THE CONSERVATION SOCIETY OF SAN ANTONIO 

 

 

Patti Zaiontz, President 

 

 

 

 


